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What future for the historical cities?

What is the role for the young people?

Workshop, 27 to 29 April  2017, Tunis, Tunisia

CALL FOR PAPERS

The objective of the workshop  is to focalize the development of the

urban interventions in the historical cities and to put to evidence the potential

cultural and economic innovation  of their heritage existent in a dynamic civil

society, principally integrated with the young people.

The Tunis workshop should discuss and deepen the reflection regarding the

theme of the urban innovation, the ideas and the projects (cultural, associative,

private sectors) concerned with  historical cities.

This theme should emphasize the possible improvement of the young people to

re-appropriate the urban historical spaces in the ancient towns.

The development of the “Journées du Patrimoine” and all the other forms of

the periodic meetings organized with the civil society and the young people are

today a good means for the valorization and the enhancement of the cultural

heritage.

The success of these events and exhibitions organized by the civil society  in the

Mediterranean countries are the evidences of the local urban dynamism between



the public organizations and the private citizens.

The different experiences and realized opportunities in the Mediterranean

countries   should be discussed in the workshop days in a comparative perspective.

Communications:

The communications presented should be deal with particular attention to social and

economic aspects into the historical towns. These could be examples of good

practice or case studies at different scales. They will not overlook the policies and

strategies put in place to raise the awareness of young people and their involvement

in the upgrading of the built heritage.

The calendar:

Members of CIVVIH and international participants wishing to submit a paper should

write a summary not exceeding 2 pages (Arial 12), in English or French, indicating the

title and accompanied by a brief curriculum vitae of 5 lines . They must be sent to

the Scientific Committee by 20 March 2017. The Scientific Committee will send its

reply on 10 April 2017.

Scientific Committee:

Faïka Béjaoui ,Sofia Avgerinou Kolonias, Nur Akin, Teresa Colletta, Khansa Bouaziz

E-ma i l : fakabejaoui@yahoo.fr; skolonia@central.ntua.gr; nurgunkut@gmail.com;

teresa.colletta@unina.it; bouazizkhansa@gmail.com
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